Memorial Day

Memory is an important part of the human experience. God created our minds in such a way that we can store information regarding past events and recall that information in the future. These facts range from the mundane tasks of life, such as brushing our teeth every day because we learned the necessity of doing so in the past, to more profound concepts, such as the sacrifices made by American soldiers throughout history who fought and died to protect others in our nation and world.

On Monday, May 30, our country will remember those valiant soldiers who donned the uniform of service to their fellowman, and gave their lives for freedom, a cause they deemed greater than themselves. We remember their great sacrifices, and acknowledge the biblical precept of laying down our lives for others (John 15:13).

On Sunday, Christians will gather to remember the One who taught us to sacrifice for others. Jesus lived a life of service, spending His time on earth doing good (Acts 10:38), teaching truth (John 6:63; Eph. 4:21), and ultimately giving His perfect life as an atonement for our sins (John 10:18).

There are many memorials man observes throughout his days, but there is none as important as the one commanded by God: the Lord's supper (Matt. 26:26-29; 1 Cor. 11:23-26). Let us not fail to remember the supreme sacrifice, and let us proclaim His death until He comes!

Matt Clifton
McCrory church of Christ
McCrory, AR



That meets at 215 South Thomas Ave, Sayre, PA 18840 (570) 886-1838
Arthur Barry, evangelist- (607) 280-1732
May 29, 2016

WELCOME!

Sunday Bible Class- 9:30 a.m.

Worship- 10:30 a.m.

Wednesday Bible Class- 6:30 p.m.



Today's Sermon: "Transgender:" What does that say about God and what does it say about me?

- Sermons are recorded and are available for listening on the church website.
- Bulletins are archived on the website.

valleycitieschurchofchrist.org aicoc.org

Scripture: Romans 12:1-21

Hymns: 76 How Great Thou Art; **853** When We all Get To Heaven; **770** Dear Lord and Father of Mankind **548** The Lily of the Valley; **488** Into The Heart of Jesus

UPCOMING EVENTS...

Ladies Class, Tuesday, May 31st. Patty will lead the second lesson in our new book, Human and Holy. Our lesson will be at the building.

- Next Potluck- June 19th.
- Check out the poster for the Christian Town Hall that Arthur is working on and please add this to your prayer list.



- Dave and Lynne Laton from the Elmore, AL church are coming back to spend the month of June in their camper in Tunkhannock while Dave preaches there the first 4 Sundays in the Endless Mountains church. Jerry Stumpf from Altoona, PA has volunteered to preach here at Sayre next Sunday, June 5th so Arthur and Sandy can attend the first worship service at the new church.
- Robin and Katie Barry, along with their 7 children and young friend Eli Mitchell, will be arriving from AK on Friday to help with the campaign to launch the new church in Tunkhannock. It will be called the Endless Mountains Church of Christ.
- 5th Sunday Singing @ Horseheads church TODAY, 4:30pm.



Your future does not depend on someone's opinion of you.

PRAYERS...

- Lori Kashorek, wife of Doug, the preacher at the church in Plattsburg, has lung cancer and is being treated with chemo.
 She is doing very well and the chemo seems to be shrinking her tumor.
- Emily Barry had a job interview near Buffalo and is waiting to see if she gets a second interview. Please pray that she is successful in securing a job soon.
- Please pray for the outreach effort of the Antioch Initiative to start a church in Tunkhannock, PA.
- Please pray that Darlene makes the right decision about a job opportunity that has come up.
- Pray for Jackie Lobevero, Darlene's mother, as she adjusts to retirement and tries to secure enough income to live on.
- Our family and friends who need to be saved or restored to faith.
- Pray for our country, the upcoming election, and our Christian example to the rest of the world during these times. Help us to take advantage of every opportunity to share the Gospel.

If you have any prayers or news that you would like included in the bulletin, please contact Sandy Barry **barncat7237@gmail.com** or text or call (607) 261-0911.

Pray earnestly! You can't expect a thousand answer to a ten cent prayer!

